

Internet Safety Awareness Task 

We are all using technology more than ever and are often on the internet playing games, learning or talking to friends. 
At St. Vincent's we often talk about this in our health and wellbeing lessons and in our assemblies.  
It's so important that we know how to stay safe online. Please watch the clips from youtube and have a look at the website, thinkyouknow.co.uk (the link is below) 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-nMUbHuffO8 (Primary 1-4)
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=aMSHtE42mmI (All stages)
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=XMa1XKGRae8 (Primary 5-7)
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/ (Website)

When you have watched the short clips please make an internet safety poster to encourage other to stay safe while online. Remember a poster should be bold and eye catching. 
If possible please send a picture of your poster to gw07ziololorena@glow.sch.uk and I will share some of them on google classroom and twitter. 

Thank you and stay safe. 
Mrs Ziolo
